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The Albert Schweitzer Fellowship (ASF) is thrilled 
to announce the selection of the new cohort of 
Greater Philadelphia Schweitzer Fellows. After 
a competitive selection process, 15 graduate 
students from among the area’s best health and 
human service schools have been awarded 2011-
2012 Greater Philadelphia Albert Schweitzer 
Fellowship positions. 

Over the next year, these students will join 
approximately 260 other 2011-2012 Schweitzer 
Fellows across the country in conceptualizing 
and carrying out service projects that address the 
unmet health needs of underserved individuals 
and communities while developing lifelong 
leadership skills. 

Schweitzer Fellows continue their conventional 
professional training while participating in the 
entry year of the Schweitzer Fellowship Program. 
This year’s newly selected group continues to 
diversify the rapidly growing network of Schweitzer 
Fellows who are committed to supporting each 
other on lifelong paths of service.

As anticipated, the Greater Philadelphia 
Schweitzer Fellowship Program moves forward 
into its 5th year of operation. 
This year’s fellows represent the following Colleges 
and Universities: 

Drexel University 
College of Medicine  

Temple University 
School of Graduate Studies
School of Medicine

Thomas Jefferson University
Jefferson Medical College
Jefferson School of Pharmacy 
Jefferson School of Population Health 

University of Medicine and  
Dentistry of New Jersey 

School of Osteopathic Medicine
School of Nursing

University of Pennsylvania
School of Medicine
�School of Social Policy and Practice

With much excitement, we welcome the 2011-2012 
fellows and encourage you to visit the national 
website for more details about their projects and 
progress. http://www.schweitzerfellowship.org/
features/us/gp/ 

For further information on the program, 
including opportunities to sponsor a Fellow, 
please contact Nicole C. Moore, MA, Program 
Director of The Greater Philadelphia Schweitzer 
Fellowship Program at 215-955-9995, or Nicole.
Moore@jefferson.edu. 
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